
Village of Elizabeth Ordinance 14-18E “Notice of Intent” Utility Billing 

This is a notice of intent to amend Ordinance 14-18D to Ordinance 14-18E utility billing to 

change the Annual CPI increase to take place in March instead of January due to CPI not posted 

until March. A public hearing will be held on April 12 prior to adoption at the Monthly Council 

Meeting at 6pm.


